CITY OF WESTLAND
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
ON 2017-2018 PROPOSED BUDGET

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the public hearing on the proposed budget for the City of Westland for the fiscal year com-
mencing July 1, 2017 and ending June 30, 2018 will be held on May 1, 2017 at 7 p.m., in the Council Chambers of Westland
City Hall; 36300 Warren Road; Westland, M1 48185. The property tax millage rate proposed
to be levied to support the proposed budget will be a subject of this
hearing.

Richard LeBlanc
City Clerk
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